
Welcome Class of ?49 

Save time for study by go- 

ing to the 'Co-op' when 

you want the perfect gift 
for your roomie or friends 
back home. You will find 
a marvelous selection of 

charms, leather goods, 
and jewelry. 

SUPPLIES 
Wait until you reach the 

campus to stock up on 

notebooks, pencils, typ- 
ing paper, and all the oth- 
er essentials. The'Co-op' 
has a complete depart- 
ment with all of these 

things. 

See you at the feCG-OP? 
As familiar as the millrace or Johnson Hall. Students 
all congregate at the 'CO-OP' to discuss the latest 
news about classes and friends. Every campus has 
its meeting place and OREGON is no exception. 
Make the 'CO-OP' one of your first stops when you 
reach the campus. 

TEXT BOOKS 
The 'Co-op' has the text- 
books for the campus 
classes. Its staff is in 
touch with the faculty 
and knows just what you 
will need. Buy second- 
hand books early and 
save. 

Write home and write 

often! You will find just 
the kind of stationery you 
want at the 'Co-op/ 

You can save money and 
read the latest books, too. 
Take advantage of this 

by paying $1.00 at the 

beginning of the term and 

reading books from the 
rental library. 

OREGON SPIRIT 
Let everyone know you 
are from the University of 

Oregon by having ORE- 
GON stickers on your 
books and luggage, pen- 
nants for your room. 

STUDENT MEMBERS OF THE 'CO-OP' BOARD 

Joann Holstad, Pres. Ed Allen Marilyn Sage, V.-Pres. John Rueble, Sec, Bobbe Fullmer 

CASH REBATES 
Save those receipts! Yes, 
each little slip of paper 
showing a purchase can 

mean money for you next 
spring. It pays to buy at 
'CO-OP/ 

The University of Oregon's Own Store 

The 'CO-OP’ 
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